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Special note from the Editor 

Starting in 1996, the Journal of Vocational Rehabilitation will be expanding from 4 issues annually to 6 
issues. Researchers, clinicians, advocates, and others involved in the rehabilitation of persons with 
disabilities are strongly encouraged to submit manuscripts for publication. The Journal will also continue 
to publish thematic issues as well. I believe we have a wonderful opportunity to use the Journal as the 
international vehicle for meaningful information on vocational rehabilitation and employment issues for 
people with disabilities. 

A final word is in order. I am especially interested in papers related to choice, empowerment, and 
other issues that reflect consumer control. In the next issue, Michael West and Michael Wehmeyer are 
co-editing a series of papers on Self-Determination but the Journal continues to be interested in more 
papers along these lines, especially if people with disabilities are involved in designing or conducting the 
research. 

Paul Wehman 


